WINDHAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
MINUTES FOR DECEMBER 2017
Present: Bill Anton, Laurie Garland, Carolyn Partridge, Antje Ruppert, BJ Davis, Peter Chamberlain, Mary Boyer, Susan Persa, Nancy and Jerry Dyke
Call to Order: 4:03 pm

Minutes: B. J. D. moves to approve the minutes for the meeting on 12/5/2016 and Carolyn P. 2nd.

Bills and Pay Orders: Antje R. moves to approve bills and pay orders 23-31. Carolyn P. 2nd.
Members of the Public: Nancy Dyke mentions that the school chorus will be singing at the Christmas church service again on December 17.

Principal’s Report: see attachment.
Superintendent’s Report: 
Old Business: No brochure. Template will be brought to the next meeting.
John Pozzi sent an email with information about his repair work and recommendations for further progress. Carolyn P. will ask him to send an invoice.

School lunches: The West River Community Project has asked WES for reimbursements for the food provided. Kathy Scott will ask about more information from the WRCP about this issue.

New Business: Budget
The Energy Committee is to take a look and evaluate the insulation of the school building and contact Efficiency Vermont for a weatherization program.

Carolyn P. moves that the Board sign the bus loan for the coming year, BJ D. 2nd.
Executive Session: 4:09 - 5:18 pm for personnel matters. No action taken.

Next Meeting: January 8, 2018, at 4 pm
Adjourn: 5:20 pm
